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                 Mission to Ngoma 21
st
-28

th
 November- chief witchdoctor saved! 

 

We appreciate so much all your prayers and support for the last of our African led missions 

this year. This time to the small town of Ngoma in central Uganda.  We praise God and give 

thanks for all that He did through the large team of twenty, most ably led by Pastor Morris 

Kigongo. 

God’s protective ‘umbrella’  

Your prayers for dry weather were spectacularly 

answered! Despite heavy rain every single day in the 

remainder of Uganda, (eg picture right of a street in 

Kampala) hardly a drop fell on Ngoma whilst the 

team were 

there. 

Hallelujah! 

God’s presence 

 The power of your prayers was again shown by the 

fact that people were coming forward to give their 

lives to Jesus even before the preaching started. 

Such was the presence of God on the place. 

 

 

 

Many saved, healed and set free 

The team were greatly blessed by seeing two hundred 

and twenty one people give their lives to Jesus. Plus 

many healed including the deaf and lame - the latter 

now jumping for Jesus! (right, team member Pastor 

Jane Naigaga –herself having been healed by God from 

epilepsy- praying for the sick.) 

We praise God for the fact that there were a very, very large number of people afflicted by 

demonic spirits who were also set free. 
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Ngoma’s chief witchdoctor gives his life to Jesus! 

We had some wonderful news straight after the mission. Pastor Fred Mudde (himself a former 

witchdoctor) went ‘out on a limb’ at the crusade on the last day to declare that if a particular 

witchdoctor (the chief one in the area) did not give his life to Jesus he would die! Five days 

after the team had left Ngoma, this witchdoctor walked into a church to surrender his 

life to the Lord and brought along all his witchcraft stuff to be burned.  Wow! 

 

Future Plans 

In a few days time (14
th

-17
th

 December) we 

are returning to Rakai where we had a 

mission in September. Just one month later, 

in January, we have a mission planned for 

Kayonza, a village in central Uganda which 

will be led by Pastor Daniel Muliyani.  

Dan has a most powerful testimony of God 

healing him of AIDS contracted before he 

became a Christian. 

Praise Points 

• For the two hundred and twenty one 

precious new souls now in the Kingdom  

• For the safety of the team (despite a major blow out of the tyre on the journey there). 

• For the great sense of togetherness of the team- a great blessing. 

• For the salvation of the chief witchdoctor- this will have a significant impact on the 

area. 

• For the enthusiasm and commitment of the Evangelistic Team that has carried out no 

less than nine missions and follow up visits during the year 

• For God’s faithfulness in all areas. He is just amazing! 

Ongoing Prayer Pointers  

• For the seeds of unity that were sown, to grow and lead to joint evangelistic work 

• For those who gave their lives to Jesus to be properly nurtured (particularly the 

witchdoctor) 

We praise God for all that he is doing and thank you so very, very much for all your prayers, 

support and encouragement. There is no way we could operate without you! 

Your fellow workers in His great harvest field, 

 

Terry Charlton and  

Steve Trint on behalf of 

 the Mission Africa Evangelism team 

 

 

Some of worship team at Ngoma 
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